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                                 Monday 11th December 2023 

SATs Information Evening  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Year 6 Team will be hosting our SATs information evening for parents on Thursday 11th January 

from 18:30. This is an opportunity for you to come and see what the SATs entail, as well as asking 

any questions you may have.  

Parents and carers who have attended in the past, have found the evening very informative and 

useful.  There will be a chance for us to talk through what the children will be experiencing in the 

summer and for you to see some of the questions they will need to answer.  We will also talk 

though how the children are being supported and what we are doing in school to help them 

prepare.  

During the evening, we will also be providing examples of CGP revision books.  If you want to order 

any of the books for your child after seeing the samples, please do so using this link:  

https://www.cgpbooks.co.uk/primary-books 

If you wish to buy revision materials, your child’s class teacher will be available to discuss the revision 

materials best suited to your child during the information evening.  

This meeting is for parents and carers only, so please leave children at home.   

As a reminder, SATs week will be taking place the week commencing Monday 13th May.  

We look forward to welcoming you on the Thursday 11th January.  

Kind Regards, 

Mr Stevens 

Head of Year 6 

https://www.cgpbooks.co.uk/primary-books

